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I have been working on developing a Board of Director's position descriptions and summary of duties and time put into each position. I am hoping this will help with the transitionary period from one Board Member to the next. I also hope this will make becoming a member of the Board of Directors for Montana Swimming a little less intimidating. I will be sending each current member of the Board of Directors a Google form to fill out to answer a few questions about what your position’s responsibilities are. I will also send you your position description that is in line with what USA Swimming recommends. I welcome your input, as I know we do things a little differently. 

Matt and I are also working revamping Montana Swimming’s Bylaws, Rules and Regulations, and Policies and Procedures. The goal is to have all of our governance documents up to par with our NGB. We also hope to eliminate confusing and antiquated sections from our current documents. We hope to have the new governance documents out for review by the end June so we can vote to adopt them at the October HOD meeting.

I have had more than few discussions with the folks at USA Swimming and the US Center for Safe Sport about the upcoming MAAPP Policy and would be more than happy to anyone navigate some of the more confusing sections. 

Jay Friend
